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Public Service Announcement 

 

August 29, 2016 

 

DPS will continue flushing water mains on the low service in the east end 

beginning Wednesday, August 31
st 

at 9:00am through Friday, September 2nd. 

The following areas will be affected during the day: 

 

Otsego St., Tilton Ave., Fair St., Hudson St., Belmont Circles – North 

and South, Sand St., Lewis St., Hickory St., Railroad Ave., Susquehanna 

St., Third St., Fourth St., Valleyview St., Eight St., Rose Ave., Forest 

Ave., Reynolds St., East End Ave., Chester St., Fredrick St., Wells Ave., 

Washburn St., Factory St., Roosevelt Ave., Wilson Ave., Walling Blvd., 

Taft Ave. and Draper St.   

 

Flushing around Fox hospital will begin Wednesday night, August 31
st
 

starting at 10:00pm.  

 

During flushing, water users may experience a change in water color and/or 

pressure. This is a common, temporary occurrence and is not a cause for 

alarm. 

 

For questions, please call the Department of Public Service at (607) 432-2100 

or email dpsinfo@oneonta.ny.us 
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